MINUTES OF THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEETING
AUGUST 7, 1989

D.D.A. Meeting called to order at 7:50 by Vice-Chair-
person, Marg Knoll. Those present were, Janet McClintock,
Connie Reed, Jerry Trinklein, Tom Totten and Gene Palmrueter.
Tim Courtney absent.

D.D.A. Resident Coun¢il members present were Ruth Finch,
Sandy Gray, Agnes Stevens, Ron Hildner and Mora Totten.

Motion by Janet McClintock to change item 3 & 4 on
agenda as new business would be discussed first. Seconded
by Tom Totten. Approved.

Gary Bartow presented maps of D.D.A. area and presented
all with final copy of Financial Plan for D.D.A. Discussion
was held. Public hearing will be Sept. 19.

Resident Council was advised to elect a Chairman and
Secretary. Sandy Gray volunteered to be Secretary and
Ron Hildner to be Chairman.

Motion by Jerry Trinklein to adjourn D.D.A. Meeting.
Seconded by Tom Totten. Approved 8:45 PM.

Connie Reed, Secretary




